7.3 (a)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: 3530 Upper James Street

From: Luke Oreskovic
Sent: February 25, 2025 10:36 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: 3530 Upper James Street

Sorry for the late response to the public notice.

Due to the fact the houses will exit on to Hampton Brook Way, there will now need to be a light installed at Hampton
Brook Way and White Church Road West. | live at 9087 White church road west. All times of day and night | hear horns
from people pulling out into traffic. | have pictures of accidents that | have seen at that intersection and if you allow it to

get busier without installing a light it will become more dangerous.

Especially if they will be expanding Hampton Brook Way to the South. | have no problem with what they want to build,
just worried about the future traffic issues.

Please let me know if there is any issues with how I’'ve gone about sending this information in, | would also like to hear
the meeting minutes or high lights, what ever you call them if possible along with the decision.

Thank you



